
This is a feedback from our customer in Vietnam：

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to share our experience and provide feedback
after incorporating your PVC calcium zinc stabilizer into our production line. As a valued partner,
we believe it’s important to communicate our observations and the impact your product has had
on our operations.

Firstly, I would like to express our appreciation for the professional guidance and support
provided by your team during the integration process. The technical information and application
advice were instrumental in ensuring a smooth transition to using the stabilizer in our products.

Upon integrating the PVC calcium zinc stabilizer, we immediately noticed a significant
improvement in the thermal stability of our PVC products. This enhancement has been crucial in
maintaining the integrity and longevity of our offerings, which, in turn, has positively impacted
our brand reputation among our customers.

Moreover, the mechanical properties of our PVC products have seen noticeable improvements.
The enhanced durability and resistance to wear and tear have been well-received by our clients,
leading to an increase in customer satisfaction and repeat business.

We also observed that the stabilizer contributed to a more consistent product quality, with
reduced defects and wastage during the manufacturing process. This efficiency gain has not only
improved our production capacity but also contributed to cost savings, which is a significant
advantage in the competitive market landscape.

However, we did encounter some challenges with the initial adjustment of processing parameters
to accommodate the new stabilizer. It took several trials to optimize the conditions for the best
results. We believe that further detailed guidance on this aspect could enhance the customer
experience for future clients.

In conclusion, we are pleased with the overall performance and benefits provided by the PVC
calcium zinc stabilizer. It has contributed to the improvement of our product quality, operational
efficiency, and market competitiveness. We look forward to continuing our partnership and
exploring additional ways your products can benefit our production processes.

Thank you once again for your support and for providing a product that meets our high standards.
We are keen to hear about any new developments or products you may have in the pipeline that
could further enhance our offerings.

Best regards,


